
SmartPLAY system to temporarily
suspend service during facility
upgrading

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (January
15) that, for continuous service improvement, the SmartPLAY system will be
temporarily suspended from 11pm to 6am the following day on a daily basis
from January 16 (Thursday) to 24 (Friday) for facility upgrading. Users who
plan to use the system on the above-mentioned dates are advised to use it
before or after the suspension period.
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